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The Diamond Jo Casino Trip went very well on Thursday, April 26th.  I had 52 
paid passengers and made $495.00 in profit on the trip.  The next Diamond Jo 
Trip will be on Thursday, June 13th. I hope that we can fill the bus each trip and 
make at least that much profit.  The cost is $35.00 and includes $10.00 free 
play and a $15.00 lunch ticket.  Many of the people who went on April 26th told 
me they had a wonderful time so I hope they will go again. 

Since the first of the year, I have deposited $175.00 in coffee money.   

The Bingocize with Tanya from the ADRC is going very well.  They meet 2 times 
a week in the meeting room, and she has about 14 people registered.   

We have one more movie on the big screen in the meeting room this month on 
Thursday, May 23rd.  We will discontinue the movies until late August, because 
the meeting room is used for kids’ programs during the summer. 

The euchre tournament continues to be very popular.  Many of the people who 
participate in the euchre tournament only come on that day to play euchre.  It 
is nice to have different people come to the Senior Center for different 
activities. 

The puzzles that we have out for people to work on remain also remain very 
popular.  We are very lucky to have so many puzzles donated to the Senior 
Center, as puzzles are very expensive.  It is amazing as to how fast the puzzles 
are put together.  At the present time they are working on a 2000 piece puzzle. 

 

 

   

 


